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Janzen, Heather

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Mike Winter - Councillor C Block - Cycling Safety - CK 6000-5

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, June 24, 2023 4:28 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Mike Winter ‐ Councillor C Block ‐ Cycling Safety ‐ CK 6000‐5 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to contact@walkingsaskatoon.org ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Saturday, June 24, 2023 ‐ 16:27 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Saturday, June 24, 2023 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Mike 

Last Name: Winter 

Email: contact@walkingsaskatoon.org 

Address:  2nd Street East 

City: Saskatoon 

Province: Saskatchewan 

Postal Code:  

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): Walking Saskatoon 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: REGULAR BUSINESS MEETING OF 
CITY COUNCIL Wednesday, June 28, 2023 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: 14.1 
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Comments: 
I'm writing on behalf of Walking Saskatoon to support Councillor Block's motion regarding the Road Safety Audit of 
the College/Wiggins intersection and other related traffic safety measures. 
 
We are also writing to express our gratitude to Councillor Block and the councillors who voted for her initial motion to 
try and expedite the analysis of the College/Wiggins intersection.  
 
At a time when council is staring down double-digit property tax increases, funding endless costly engagement 
sessions, traffic analyses and speed studies seem even more wasteful when the need for safer road infrastructure 
has been clearly written in blood at streets across the city.  
 
We encourage council to follow Councillor Block's example on this matter and endeavour to focus more on getting 
concrete on the ground rather than paper in a filing cabinet. Lives of Saskatoon residents depend on it. 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 


